
Alternate Project Delivery and
Accelerated Bridge Construction

Village Green Resort, 725 Row River Road
Cottage Grove, OR 97424
South of Eugene on I-5  •  1-800-343-7666

Highways for LIFE is sponsoring a project showcase: the replacement 
of five substandard major structures on Oregon’s Umpqua River 
Highway, a major corridor between Interstate 5 and U.S. 101 near 
Elkton, Ore. The Oregon Department of Transportation is replacing 
the bridges for a variety of reasons:

Load ratings indicate a lack of sufficient capacity to carry permit 
vehicles
Substandard bridge widths
Repair costs for structural and functional deficiencies exceed 
one-half of the replacement costs

To avoid a 50-mile detour for commercial vehicles

Attendees will also participate in a site visit to witness a rapid 
replacement bridge slide.

Showcase registration and information:
Please visit the Utah LTAP Web site at www.utahltap.org.
Click on Highways for LIFE Project Showcase - Eugene, Ore.
Check-in for the workshop will begin at 12:30 p.m. and 
presentations will begin at 1 p.m.
There is no registration fee, but you must be registered by Aug. 29 
to attend.

Please wear appropriate workzone attire.

If you have any other questions, please contact Pamela Pyle at 
pamela.pyle@usu.edu or (435) 797-2931.
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You are invited to a
project SHOWCASE

Cottage Grove, Oregon
Sept. 5-6, 2008


